
Legislative Fiscal Office  Joint Interim Committee on Ways and Means – September 2023 

SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Item 3: Public Defense Services Commission  
Comprehensive Remediation Plan  

 
To:  Ways and Means Full Committee 
From:  Public Safety Subcommittee 
Carrier: Senator Sollman  
 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends that the Joint Interim Committee on Ways 

and Means acknowledge receipt of a report on the Public Defense Services Commission’s 

comprehensive remediation plan. 

 

While PDSC has made preliminary efforts to complete a formal comprehensive plan, a 

plan has not yet been produced and adopted by the Commission.  The agency has filled 

or is in the process of hiring management positions.  PDSC anticipates having a draft plan 

prepared for legislative days in January of 2024.  Until that time, PDSC will be working 

with a consulting firm on the plan.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 
  


